
Ellington Primary School        12th March 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 

I am writing to inform you about two things that will be happening in school on Friday 19th March 2021.  

Comic Relief  

We will be having a non-uniform day to raise money for Comic Relief. 

To make our day fun for the children we are challenging them to wear as many red items of clothing as 

they can. They will also be taking part in a range of fun activities within their classes.  

Due to Coronavirus we are trying to limit the amount of cash that is handled in school, therefore if you 

would like to make a donation to this worthy cause please use the link below; 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 

Headteacher Appointment  

An appointment of your new Headteacher will hopefully be made by the governors of the school following 

the completion of the recruitment process on Friday. This will involve activities being completed in the 

morning, one of which will be to meet with groups of children in a socially distanced environment. The 

children involved will be selected in advance and their parents will be contacted to gain consent. In line 

with our Covid 19 risk assessment, candidates will not have contact with other children.  

Milk  

Please note that a second letter will be emailed out today regarding school milk.  

Easter  

We break up for Easter on Friday 26th March and will return to school on Monday 12th April 2021. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr K. Vardy 
Head teacher 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/

